Presidents Report for the 2020 AGM

As the President of the NZCFI my thanks go to the many hard-working people in our branches
around the country that give their time voluntarily to host luncheons and seminars for our members.

The past year we have seen some great presentations and training workshops hosted by the active
branches for the institute.

Covid 19 has really played havoc throughout the world and has impacted the NZCFI.

Training continues to be on the agenda and Regions have run workshops through the year, however
due to the various lock down levels there have not been as many functions as one would have liked.

My thanks also go out to our Board made up of Barbara King, Karen Kaa -Evans, Ragavan
Rengachariar, Marcus McMillan and Fiona MC Gregor.

On behalf of the NZCFI Institute | would also like to extend a special thank you to Owen Goodwin our
Executive Director, who continues to support and monitor all aspects of the day to day running of
the institute and whose years of passion and commitment to the NZCFI Institute are invaluable.

Our website has continued to be enhanced throughout the year.
Our membership base is continuing at an average of around 201 with many people preferring to pay

a non-membership fee to attend luncheons and seminars.

The Institute’s financial performance continues to align with the membership base with a reserve of
approximately $97k.

The Board would like to specially thank our sponsors:

Centrix Group Ltd " Centrix

The Skills Organisation Sk“IS.

BRONZE SPONSOR

BWA Insolvency

Regards
Michael Wright
National President



